
 
BID/RFQ CANCELLATION NOTIFICATION 

     
WATER RESEARCH COMMISSION WISH TO NOTIFY ALL SUITABLY QUALIFIED AND 
EXPERIENCED SUPPLIERS OF THE CANCELLATION OF THE FOLLOWING RFQ.  
 
                                           
WRC was established in terms of the Water Research Act (Act No 34 of 1971), following 
a period of serious water shortage. It was deemed to be of national importance to 
generate new knowledge and to promote the country’s water research purposefully, 
owing to the view held that water would be one of South Africa’s most limiting factors in 
the 21st century. In 1971 when the WRC was founded, water research and 
development (R&D) in South Africa was limited to a few institutions and the funding 
level inadequate. There was no research co-ordination and an apparent neglect of 
some key research fields. In addition, there was little strategic direction or leadership 
that would provide for the identification of priority areas or appropriate technology 
transfer. It was to address these issues, that the WRC was established. 

 
 

  
WRC website:  www.wrc.org.za/research/scm/tenderdocuments  

 
Bid No.: bid description REASON FOR 

CANCELLATION 

RFQ NO 027-06-22-23 APPOINTMENT OF A PROFESSIONAL 
SERVICE PROVIDER TO CONDUCT AN 
INDEPENDENT INSTITUTIONAL ASSESSMENT 

Non-responsive received 
bids 

 
 

WRC supports Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment.  For more information, please 
contact The SCM Manager on the following number: Tel: (012) 761 9300 or e-mail: 

quotations@wrc.org.za 
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